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To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2018/0177/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Miss Alix Wright at 15 meadowfields, YO21 1QF

| oppose the addition of a new tea hut in this area as planned. | feel that this addition is completely
unnecessary and takes away from the local heritage of robin hoods bay. Placing a hut here would mean
that part of Robin Hoods Bay’s mesmerising view would be disturbed and the area wouldn’t have the same
scenic feel.

There are already many great local businesses in this small area that run a great trade. Adding another
business would put an even higher demand on public bins and waste disposal meaning that there is likely
to be more littering as a result of this, which of course isn’'t good for the environment and also will make the
village look run down and dirty.

If this was to go ahead, it would mean that the memorial benches which are currently in place would have
to either be removed, or moved to another location. | find this very disrespectful to all of those associated
with these benches, as their friends and families may see this area as a place in which to remember and

cherish their loved ones.

| fear that the addition of this tea hut would start the process of robin hoods bay becoming too
commercialised, and end up taking away the true beauty and authenticity of this village.
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